The Secretary of State for External Affairs said
the broad scope of the Government's IYP programme reflects
its abiding concern for the enhancement of international
peace and security. He said that this continues to be one of
the highest priorities of the Canadian Government.

Mr. Clark noted that various Government departments
are taking into account the themes of the IYP in their
activities during 1986.
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